
 
 

  

 May 14th, 2025 
 
Re:  Conclusion of Library Services for 2024-25 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Library services will conclude this week for the 2024-25 school year. Consequently, all books must 
be returned to the library the week of May 26th to May 30th, 2025. 
 
Please note that parents will be charged for damaged or unreturned books. 
  
We hope that your child enjoyed borrowing books from the library over the course of the school 
year.  
  
Kind Regards, 
 
Mme Excellent 
Interim Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


